
 

IATSE Local 680, with the generous support of the Canada Performing 

Arts Workers Resilience Fund, is excited to offer “Stagecraft 

Professional Development”. 

Date: February 15, 2023 

Time: 10:00AM – 5:00PM 

Location: Fredericton Playhouse Mainstage, 686 Queen St, Fredericton, NB E3B 1C2 

 

This course is a hands-on professional development course covering elements of the work of stage 

production, lighting, and audio departments. 

This course is open to all performing arts workers and is being offered at no cost as part of the trainings 

the IATSE is providing through the Canada Performing Arts Workers Resilience Fund. To access this 

training free of charge, you must register through this link:  

English: https://tinyurl.com/IACourses2023 

 

Space is limited. 

 

     

https://twitter.com/CdnHeritage  

http://www.facebook.com/CdnHeritage 

 

Employers: Are you interested in accessing training funding through the Canada Performing Arts 

Workers Resilience Fund? Contact International Representatives Jason Vergnano jvergnano@iatse.net or 

Cindy Jennings cjennings@iatse.net to discuss how to apply to receive support for your training initiatives. 
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